
From: Rob Hoggarth 
Date: Wednesday, 31 July 2024 
To: Jennifer Bryce 
CC: Nicolas Caballero, Tracy Hackshaw, Gloria Atwine, Gulten Tepe Oksuzoglu 
Subject: Appointment of GAC Liaison and Alternate to the Customer Standing Committee 
for 2024 – 2026 Term 
 
Dear Jennifer, 
 
On behalf of the GAC Chair, this email is to advise you of the GAC appointees for the next 
term of the Customer Standing Committee (CSC) -- 2024 - 2026. Both Gloria Atwine 
Katuuku and Tracy Hackshaw will remain associated with the CSC but will rotate their 
roles.  Thus, the GAC appointees for the next term of 2024-2026 will be as follows: 
  

GAC Liaison Appointee: 
  
Tracy Hackshaw (Universal Postal Union) 
Term: 2024 – 2026 
  
GAC Alternate Appointee: 
  
Gloria Atwine Katuuku (Uganda) 
Term:  2024 – 2026 
  

Since both GAC appointees are remaining on the CSC, I hope this is sufficient information 
for your records to on-board them in their new roles. Please let me know if you need any 
additional information. I am “cc’ing” both Tracy and Gloria on this message for their 
information and convenience with the thanks of the GAC Chair. 
  
Warm regards, 
  
Rob 
----- 
Robert Hoggarth 
Vice President, Policy Development and GAC Relations 
Washington, D.C. 
  
 


